
Summer Hours at Elk Island Public Schools 
 
Throughout the summer break, Salisbury Composite High School will be closed and will reopen on 
August 22 at 8:00 a.m. If you have school-related questions or concerns while the school is closed you 
can contact the Central Office at Elk Island Public School—the office will be open all summer to 
complete year-end activities and prepare for the 2016–2017 school year.  
 
EIPS Central Office Summer Hours (July and August) 
Open   Monday to Friday 8:30 a.m. to 4:30 p.m. 
Phone  780-464-3477 
Address  683 Wye Rd., Sherwood Park 
 
Statutory Holidays 
Closed  Friday, July 1  Canada Day 
Closed  Monday, August 1 Heritage Day 
 
NOTE: Student Transportation will also remain open during the summer months and operate during the 
same hours as Central Office. Student Transportation can’t accept in-person transportation payments on 
the days it’s closed.  
 


